Foxborough Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Committee
Minutes 3/17/2016

Attendees: Members in attendance Bob Correia, Lynda Walsh, Rob Lucas, Deb Spinelli, Bill Dudley, Jeff Downs

Guest: Jim DeVellis

Motion from Deb, to accept minutes from 3/3 second by Bob, motion carried 6-0.

The group discussed the creation of a true mission statement for the committee. Thoughts are that it should be as close
as possible to the original order from the selectmen and the article that past at Town Meeting.

The website was discussed, Bob wants to be sure that all the “search criteria” is set, so that anyone searching for child
sexual abuse (Foxboro) will be directed to our site.

Lynda noted that the training for April 1 and 2 are all set. Kathy Brady to train both days, and Jeff will get the
equipment/room set up.

Deb presented the group with a letter that can be used to encourage other groups about our training and our mission.
She will be sending it out to other schools in town.

Deb noted that the High School Design Dept. is interested in helping us create our logo.

We’'re still on the hunt for a replacement for Vicki, Deb will ask Vicki Lowe if any of her Board members would be
interested in filling that position.

Bill is focusing on three area churches to inquire about what training is being performed and if it's necessary for them to
take our training.

Next meeting will be on April 7 at the Boyden Library.

Motion to adjourn by Lynda, second by Deb, motioned approved 6-0.



